
From: Janella Simpson
To: PBAeComments
Subject: High density housing
Date: Monday, September 6, 2021 5:20:16 PM

Please STOP with the high density housing developments.  I know that California is pushing for more
housing and pushing the cities to cram more living spaces into smaller areas but this is not solving the
problems of housing shortage.  It is only making grid lock more prevalent.  What about low cost
bungalows in open land spaces?  These high rise apartment complexes with hundreds of units are an eye
sore and are not affordable.  They are just people stacked one on top of another.  Traffic is is worse than
ever and you keep approving more multilevel complexes.  How much do we have to have?  Aren't there
any undeveloped land spaces in the city that you can put a pod community?  I hate what I'm seeing
around my area.  It is ugly and it will be worse when finished.  More cookie cutter boxes trying to look like
inviting places to live but they are just uniform boxes.  It is not a neighborhood or a community.  
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